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Medical Board Will Not Hold October Board Meeting; Next 

Meeting Nov. 29-30 

The Texas Medical Board has announced that it will not hold its previously scheduled board 
meeting October 4-5. The board completed a heavy workload at its August meeting, and the 
year-end board meeting normally held in December will occur November 29-30. This change 

will save resources, staff time, board member time and travel expenses. 

Agendas for the November 29-30 meeting will be posted on the TMB web site at 
http://www.tmb.state.tx.us/professionals/calendar/calendar.php the week prior to the meeting. 
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